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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to 

everyone attending the virtual induction event for STEM Canada's Medical Science 

Institute (MSI). 

Young people in Alberta and right across the country have the curiosity and 

creativity to build a bright future for themselves and their communities. 

Opportunities for children and youth to explore science, technology, engineering and 

mathematics studies open the door to a wide range of exciting possible future 

careers.  

I appreciate STEM Canada’s commitment to inclusive and engaging STEM learning 

experiences. I hope parents and students enjoy this chance to hear from educators 

and medical professionals, and to learn more about the MSI and what it can offer. 

Best wishes,   
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